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February 27, 2019

Dear friends and families of Lowell Music Boosters,

We are in the process of planning the 2019 Collage Concert and Silent Auction. The event will take
place March 19, 2019 at 7 p.m. in the Lowell Performing Arts Center. As many of you know, this is an
evening of fun and entertainment showcasing the talent of various musical groups and soloists from our
school’'s music program as well as fundraiser for the Music Boosters. The silent auction is comprised of
items and services donated to us by local businesses and other individuals. We are reaching out to
many places both here and in the surrounding areas. We would also like to reach out to you.

Last year we had several parents who donated items from their businesses such as gift certificates for
products or services, gifts that were not used, promotional items and also homemade products such as
art, blankets and jewelry. The handmade items were a real hit. We are asking if any of you would be
willing and able to donate something for the auction. We have a lot of people who have great
resources to help with this event. We will continue to reach out to other businesses but we are hoping
with the help of the friends and families right here, we can come up with some great items for the
auction.

100% of the profits raised from the concert and silent auction directly benefit the students. The profits
are used for music camp scholarships, purchasing and maintaining instruments, band and choir
uniforms, educational trips, accompanists, festival medals and more. This year we are trying raise
money to help pay for new risers for choir as well as to help purchase new marching jackets for the
middle school band students. There are many needs in the music department so anything you can do
to help, would be greatly appreciated.

If you are able to donate, please let me know. If you have questions about donating, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Mellisa Spinella

Lowell Music Boosters Parent Representative
(231) 633-1198 Cell

spinellas@comcast.net
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